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January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

OPAL – donations of pre-loved books  
 
As part of our Outdoor Play and Learning (OPAL) provision now in place at Colmers Farm Primary, 

we are writing to parents to ask for donations of any pre-loved books you may have at home.  

 

Any books received will be put into our reading sheds outside and can be accessed by the children 

during lunchtimes.  

 

We are looking for donations across the year groups to ensure there is a wide selection for all 

children. You can hand in any pre-loved books to your child’s class teacher or at the school office.   

 

As always, if you have any questions please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher or the 

school office on 0121 716 0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Brenwald  
KS2 English Lead / Year 6 Class Teacher  
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